
MG+M The Law Firm | 1

Viewpoint: PFAS Regulation Attempts To Ground 
Aviation

By Brian D. Gross
April 27, 2023

In an article for Aviation Week Network, MG+M Partner Brian Gross and Law Clerk Sonia Niekrasz discuss 
regulations around the use of per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) in the United States and Europe and the 
impact of these regulations on the aviation industry. 

Exerpt: Due to increased public awareness, PFAS regulation has exploded over the past few years, with additional 
regulations on the horizon. These regulations will have a tremendous impact on the aviation industry. As a result, 
aviation companies should immediately begin assessing the impact on their business to determine a strategy moving 
forward. In addition, they must begin preparation for litigation that is likely on the horizon.

Read the full article.
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